
D A N  J O H N S O N  

September 4, 2025       BCC Agenda Date/Item:_____________ 

Board of County Commissioners 
Clackamas County 

Approval of an Intergovernmental Agreement with the City of Canby to transfer storm 
drainage maintenance on portions of SE 1st Avenue, SE 13th Avenue and Mulino Road. 

No fiscal impact. No County General Funds are involved.

Previous Board 

Action/Review 

NA 

Performance 

Clackamas 

1. Build trust with good government

Counsel Review Yes Procurement Review No 

Contact Person Rick Maxwell Contact Phone 503-742-4671

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: There are certain County roads within Canby city limits that had 
recent development projects built to City standards.  These developments each have previous 
informal agreements between the City and the County that include the City maintaining these 
new storm drainage systems. The intent of this IGA is to formalize and consolidate all of those 
previous agreements made over the past several years.  The proposed IGA sets forth the 
process for the City to assume exclusive jurisdiction, maintenance and repair of those systems. 

County staff have been negotiating with the City of Canby and they have reached this 
agreement for the transfer for an approximately 900 foot long section of storm drainage on SE 
1st Avenue, an approximately 2,715 foot long section of storm drainage on SE 13th Avenue and 
an approximately 7,128 foot long section of storm drainage on Mulino Road. 

There is no transfer of funds involved with this IGA. 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff respectfully request that the Board approve the attached IGA 
between Clackamas County and the City of Canby related to the transfer of storm drainage 
maintenance on portions of SE 1st Avenue, SE 13th Avenue and Mulino Road. 

For Filing Use Only 

Respectfully submitted, 

Dan Johnson 

Dan Johnson- Director of 
Transportation & Development 






























	Chair

